
 

 

March 17, 2021 

 

 

NOTICE 

The Board of Review for the City of Menominee, Michigan will meet in the 

Council Chambers at City Hall, 2511 10th Street, Menominee, MI 49858 for the 

purpose of finalizing the assessment roll for the 2021 tax year. Social distancing 

and face masks are required. 

Meeting 

TUESDAY, MARCH 30, 2021   10:00 AM 

 

 

 

 

Requests from individuals with disabilities who need special accommodations to participate in this 

meeting or hearing should be made to the City Clerk’s Office at 1-906-863-2656 with as much advanced 

notice prior to the meeting as possible. 

 

The City of Menominee is an Equal Opportunity Provider and Employer 

 

 

 


